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Dear Joseph
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 24 January 2016 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

e ‘My car was parked on the road on Shorwell Street, Sandringham, Auckland overnight on 23rd
January 2016 and a White Nissan with a black bumper/guard crashed into my car and drove
away without stopping. Would it be possible to check if you have any CCTV footage of a vehicle
fitting this description at the intersection of St lukes road and Sandringham road or Mt Albert
road and Sandringham road heading towards Shorwell st between 0100 am and 0600 am on
23 January 2016’

We have checked our CCTV cameras and unfortunately are not able to assist with your request for
video footage. We do not have a CCTV camera at Shorwell Street, and the nearest cameras were not
pointing in the direction of this location within the hours of the accident occurring.

With the extensive number of cameras in the locations you have specified, the time range you have
requested be searched, and white vehicles being very common, it would not only take considerable
time and extensive resources in order to search the nearby roads for any sighting of a white vehicle
matching the description you have provided but it would also not be possible to separate out and
ascertain the particular vehicle that was involved in the incident in question.

As such we are unable to supply you with the footage and information you have requested under
section 18(g) of the Official Information Act 1982, as the information is not held by the NZ Transport
Agency.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Rua Pani, Joint
Transport Operations Centre Manager, by email to: rua.pani@jtoc.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Brett Gliddon
Highways Manager Auckland and Northland
For Chief Executive



